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FEBRUARY  
10  CVSC board meeting at Patôs 

17  CVSC general meeting at Don Joseôs 

27-3/4 BAC Mini Ski Week Sun Peaks, BC (f) pg8 

 

MARCH  
9  CVSC board meeting at (TBD) 

10-15 BAC Ski Trip to Park City, UT (f) pg10 

16  CVSC general meeting at Don Joseôs 

 

APRIL  
13  CVSC board meeting at (TBD) 

20  CVSC general meeting at Don Joseôs 

 

UPCOMING  

 

10/2-12 CVSC Fall Foliage Cruise (f) pg11 

 

 

 

 BAC/FWSA TRIPS 
  

Please visit websites for detailed information. 

 

BAC Web site:  skibac.org  Far West Ski Assoc:  fwsa.org 
 

6/8-12 84th Annual FWSA Convention at Scottsdale, AZ 

 

FEBRUARY  

BIRTHDAYS  

George Kish  3 

Frank Perez  12 

Hyeja Busse  14 

Bruce Anderson  15 

Liz Plunkett  23 

Elsa Wholey  27 
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Castro Valley Ski Club Newsletter 

SkiZette Policy 
NEWSLETTER  

DEADLINE: 1st of the month 
Articles submitted by this date will be included in the fol-

lowing month's newsletter . 

Submit articles to: 

Dennie Warren, Editor  

email:  dennieluuu1@att.net 
 

Didnôt get your newsletter? - Change of Address? - 

PLEASE Contact Maggie Jong, VP Membership  

email:  mozoro25@gmail.com 
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Snow season is going strong and I hope 

everyone is enjoying the season!!!!! 

 

We have some members that have been 

having some health issues and some snow 

incidents.  Our best wishes and get well 

thoughts go out to these members.   Eliza-

beth Yagle, Christine Noustias, Karen 

Wehrman and Eva Lanphear and to all of 

you that we donôt know aboutébe safe. 

 

The meeting last month was well received and our speaker was 

informative and provided some good tips for what is new with 

our local Vail resorts regarding parking and day tickets, etc.  A 

good Q and A followed his presentation.  My thanks to Vail Re-

sorts and Dirk Lewis who joined us.  He also provided members 

with some items he had brought to hand out.  Nice touch. 

 

At our upcoming meeting we hope to have one of our local chari-

ties join us to discuss what they do and how our sundry items we 

share with them are of value.  Please continue to bring any sham-

poos, soaps, etc. to the meetings and Karen W. will be sure to get 

them to the charity. 

 

My thanks to Wayne and Elizabeth for bringing the food bank 

volunteer idea to our meeting, they have sent out an email regard-

ing sign-ups for the day which will be March 23.  Hope you can 

make it.    

 

Based on our last meeting and interest, I plan to contact some of 

the local manufacturers of clothing and equipment to invite them 

to our meetings and present to members on what is new and be-

ing developed for enjoying our snow sports and other sports as 

the year progresses.  Dirk indicated there are some new exciting 

items out there.  So stay tuned. 

 

Also Pat will be scheduling some fun impromptu get-togethers in 

the spring months starting in March or April.  Should be lots of 

funé..Be on the lookout. 

 

Thank you to everyone on the board who provide their time and 

commitment to the club, great work!  And thank you to our vol-

unteers who support the club through the auction, the DSUSA 

raffle and other events, projects, and at our meetings.  We could-

nôt continue without youé.  

 

Everyone, let me know what other events, speakers and projects 

you would like to see our club pursue. 

 

I wish you all fabulous skiing and fun for 2016!!!!!!  See you at 

the meetings.  

 

Always,   

 

Claudia 

 

As you read this many of your fellow 

CVSC Members will be on the slopes 

at Telluride, Colorado. The trip 

should be great in many ways, aside 

from the skiing there will be lots of 

fellowship with FWSA members, 

(450 members are on this trip) 

connecting with many we only see 

on these trips. 

 

Murphyôs Law is up to its old tricks, it is ironic that 

the snow levels in Tahoe exceed those in many of the 

other resorts further away!  

 

BAC has a few mini trips coming up and you will 

need to check to see if there is still room available. I 

believe the Park City Trip  might still have a few 

openings. If you have not been to that area this is a 

nice trip, and a Great City to visit.  They are also try-

ing to get a mini trip to Crested Butte. 

 

The BAC Appreciation Day at Alpine Meadows 

will be rescheduled for late March or early April, a 

great opportunity for discounted lift tickets, lunch and 

fun activities. I should know more by next monthôs 

newsletter.  

 

March 26, 2016 is an opportunity to see the San Jose 

Barracuda Hockey Team play at a fantastic price, 

$30.00, and the seats are great.  And my understand-

ing is that we will have an opportunity to go out on the 

ice and shoot pucks. 

 

June 8 ï 12, 2016 is the Far West Ski Association 

Convention is in Scottsdale, Arizona. 

 

Donôt forget to check out BACôs website at skibac.org 

and FWSAôs website at fwsa.org 

 

Until next month, Happy Presidentôs Day and Happy 

Valentineôs Day  

 

Anne 

Castro Valley Ski Club Newsletter 

Presidentôs Message Our Vice President  

Claudia Fernandes 

President 

Anne Wilburn 

Vice President 
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2016 Croatia Cruise Adventure ð Aug 2 - 14 SOLD OUT   

 

Split, Dubrovnik & Trstenik plus Zagreb -  Plitvice Lakes optional pre -tour 

extension  

 
We have chart er ed the whole boat, which holds 38 people.  

 

Croatia offers gorgeous scenery, historic cities, impressive architecture, charming villages, 

great food and wine, and plenty of outdoor activities. It is quickly becoming one of the most 

desirable destinations for travelers seeking a European destination with a twist.  

Enjoy the special features on board the MV Futura including a spectacular dinner while cruising 

along the Old Town city walls of Dubrovnik. Taste some of the finest Croatian wine excellently 

paired with Croatian delicacies in Kor ļula and have fun at an authentic Croatian village party & 

dinner in Kuna. Youõll visit the beautiful Mljet National Park and enjoy Croatiaõs rich history with 

guided walking tours in Dubrovnik, Hvar, Kor ļula, and Split. Evenings are spent docked in 

picturesque port towns, offering an opportunity to 

try the local restaurants and specialties.    

If you  are interested  in this trip email 

Tucker and get on the wait ing list. Itõs still 

early!  

tkhoffmann@comcast.net  

 

 

 
        
 

2017 FWSA SKI WEEK BRECKENRIDGE Jan. 28 -Feb. 4, 2017 
2017 FWSA MINI SKI WEEK Sun Peaks, Canada - Mar. 21-28, 2017 

 

 

Happy Skiing & Travelséééééé. 

 

  
Tucker - CVSC Travel Director & Kathy, assistant  

2657 Rivers Bend Circle, Livermore  CA  

94550  

925 -371-1910     tkhoffmann@comcast.net  
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